
 

St Peter & St Paul CE Primary 

School 
 

Reception Open Mornings 
 

Tuesday 29th October 9:30-10:30 

Wednesday 30th October 9:30-10:30 
 

Was your child born between  

1st September 2015 and 31st August 2016? 

 

Have you decided which primary school you would like 

them to attend? 

 

Come along and find out about our Reception class 
 

We offer:       

 a spacious and well-resourced Reception class  

 a separate Early Years outdoor area with a wide variety 

of learning opportunities 

 a rich, play-based curriculum to begin your child’s school 

life 
For more information, call: 01379 870 497 

Or visit us at www.stpeterandstpaulschool.co.uk 

 

 

http://www.stpeterandstpaulschool.co.uk/

